
Aquatic Plant Workshop ENROLLMENT FORM   
Saturday, August 22 and Sunday, August 23, 2015  9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

 
Please enclose check made out to “Gratiot Lake Conservancy” (GLC) in the amount of $100 
per attendee ($85 for GLC members). Avery Scholarships are available: email for details 
director@GratiotLakeConservancy.org. Class size is limited, so enroll early. There will be a 
$25 fee charged for cancellations after August 14th which cannot be re-filled (full refund 
before that date.) Please send check and enrollment form to:  
Gratiot Lake Conservancy, P.O. Box 310, Mohawk, MI 49950 
Details of the Saturday meeting location and what to bring will be sent to you. Indicate 
whether email is a good way to reach you.  
 
For more information  http://gratiotlakeconservancy.org/AquaticPlantWrkshp2015.htm 

 
Aquatic Plant Workshop Enrollment Form      
Name:     

Job title/Agency,University, etc. 
 
 Work Address: 

 

 

 
 

 

Work Phone:      E-mail:    

Home Address: 

 

Home Phone:      E-mail: 

Cell Phone: 

(circle one)   Using canoe provided on Sunday? OR    Bringing own equipment?   

How did you learn about this workshop?                          GLC Member? 

 

 

 


